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Calvary Chapel Bible Broadcasting  
New NCE FM Construction Permit, Pine Grove, PA 

 

Online Notice 
INSTRUCTIONS. The FCC requires that this notice be posted on the company’s 
website or on a “publicly accessible website.”   A “publicly accessible website” is defined 
as a website that (a) is “accessible to members of the public without registration or 
payment requirements, or any other requirement that the user provide information, or 
response to a survey or questionnaire in exchange for being able to access information 
on the website” and (b) is “locally targeted to the area served and/or to be served by the 
applicant station (e.g., local government internet website, local community bulletin board 
internet website, state broadcasters' association internet website).”  

The online notice must post for a minimum of 30 consecutive days.   

The applicant must post the online notice no earlier than the date of release of the 
acceptance public notice for the application, and not later than five (5) business days 
following release of the acceptance public notice for the application. 

 

TEXT. On November 5, 2021, Calvary Chapel Bible Broadcasting, applicant for an NCE 
FM construction permit on Channel 201, 88.1 MHz, Pine Grove, PA, filed an application 
with the Federal Communications Commission for a new construction permit.  Members 
of the public wishing to view this application or obtain information about how to file 
comments and petitions on the application can visit:  

https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/views/public/nceDraftCopy?displayTyp
e=html&appKey=25076ff37c555435017c5b4d87970221&id=25076ff37c555435017c
5b4d87970221&goBack=N 

 

 


